Dear Resource Parent.

OKDHS will be issuing guidance for resource parents in regard to COVID-19. Please visit www.ourOKDHS.org for that information.

Also, please be aware that most of our child welfare specialists are working from home during this time, so rather than going to the OKDHS office to contact them, please call or email your child welfare specialist if you need to speak to them.

We appreciate all you do for the children of Oklahoma. If you have specific questions please contact your child welfare specialist.

